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EnviroServe Chemicals Earns Safety Award 
 

 
Dunn, NC – EnviroServe Chemicals has been recognized by the 
NCDOL for their efforts in health and safety in the workplace. 
 
Because of their efforts in workplace and employee safety, the North 
Carolina Department of Labor has awarded EnviroServe Chemicals 
the Gold Safety Achievement Award. This award was given to 
EnviroServe in recognition of the outstanding safety and health 
efforts that resulted in a substantial reduction of injuries and 
illnesses and the promotion of a safer working environment. 
 
 
 
For more information on EnviroServe Chemicals contact: 
910.892.1791 (main) 910.892.5765 (fax) 603 South Wilson Avenue, 
Dunn, North Carolina 28339. www.enviroservechemicals.com. 
Sales@enviroserveinc.com.  
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